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HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Happy New Year. We hope that everyone has had a wonderful Christmas and has had time to
rest and spend quality time with your families and friends. Here at St Anne’s we are all excited
about the start of the new year. In assembly this week we talked about New Years Resolutions.
The children have been invited to share their resolutions by writing them down and placing
them in our special box. 
The children have really engaged with this so we wanted to share with you all, some of the
lovely notes that they have written. 

To focus
 and ge

t more

work don
e. To stop

annoyin
g my broth

er.

I want to practice the
piano more.

Being nicer to my
sisterI would like to read

more books
I like to get better atmy hand writing

To try hard in my

dance class
To help my mum

more 



We will be continuing the same clubs this term as they were such a success last term.
Therefore the clubs are as follows:

Reception & KS1 Multi-sports - Tuesdays 15:30-16:30
Years 5/6 Girls Football - Wednesdays 15:30 -16:30

KS2 Multi-sports - Thursdays 15:30 - 16:30
 These are all at a set price of £33 for the term

You will be able to book your child on this club by going on to your Arbor App and looking
under clubs, there you can register your child and make the necessary payment.  

Unfortunately we do only have space for 15 children in each club so will be opening the
signing up process from 8pm tonight.  Once the 15 places have been taken it does not let

you make a payment.  

REMINDERS

www.stannesgodmanchester.co.uk

After School Sports Clubs
Spring Term

Thank you from Mrs
Robinson

26th January - Year 4 Class Assembly
30th January - Young Voices Choir Performance O2
5th Feb - 16th Feb - Pop Up Pool in school
12th Feb - 3.30pm Open Classrooms for parents to see books
15th Feb - 6.30pm - Parent Forum - school hall
28th Feb - 29th Feb - Parent consults (note date change)

Date change for Parent
Consultations

We originally advertised that Parent
Consultations in Spring term would be the 13th
and 14th of February. However, we have since
organised for the Pop up Pool to be in school and
Miss Moor has been requested for Jury Duty. 
We have therefore had to move the dates for the
Parent Consultations to the week after half term.
Teachers will be  communicating when they will
have meeting slots available, in due course 

Thank you for all of the
donations that have come in so

far. We have received a lot of
boxes and tubes, so we do not
need any more of those at the

moment. But we are still
receiving donations of other

materials. 


